
STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 

 

PROPOSED ROUND-TOP ROAD HUMP  

AT EASTERN ROAD, LLANELLI 

 

 

The proposed introduction of a round-top road hump at Eastern Road in 

Llanelli is with the aim of reducing vehicle speeds near both existing and 

proposed uncontrolled pedestrian crossing points, as well as nearby public 

amenities. 

 
 

 
 
 


